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21st June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Congratulations to Year 4 who raised a whopping £110.45 during their cake sale on Tuesday this week. The money was 

raised in aid of Birds of Poole Harbour who support us each year with a free boat trip. Thank you to everyone who 

supported in donating cakes and to those who bought them!  

I would also like to say a big thank you to all the parent/carers that came along to our ‘Day in the Life of a Primary 

Pupil’ on Wednesday. I hope for those of you that came along, you enjoyed seeing all the things that go on in our 

Federation. Next year we will continue to have lots of opportunities for parent/carers to come into the Federation and 

see all the amazing things we do.  

Next week will be busy again with transition day on Friday when all the children spend the morning in their new year 

groups and meet their new class teacher. For those children who are joining us in EYFS in September we also have 

Little Livingstone’s events after school on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday.  

Kidscape Holiday Club – I have included with my letter information from Kidscape about all the fun activities they 

have planned over the summer holidays. To book in for one of the sessions please contact Kidscape directly. 

Little Livingstone’s – if you have a child who is due to turn 2 or 3 before September or know any other families that are 

looking for a preschool, please call the office to arrange a tour with Miss Roberts, Foundation Stage Leader, on Thursday 

mornings.  

Diary Dates 

Transition Day – Friday 28th June – All children will move up to their new year group on this day to meet their new 

teachers – more information to follow. This year, for those children staying or joining our Federation we would like 

each child to bring in a photo of their family that they would be happy to share with their new class and teacher. The 

photo will be kept in school and added to new classroom displays in September. 

Sports for Champions - sponsored workout day - 3rd July 2024 – children to come in PE Kits. Sponsorship forms have 

been distributed and must be returned by Monday 1st July to ensure all children get the correct prize. The 

crowdfunder link can also be used for donations but please remember to mention your child’s name when donating. 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/the-livingstone-road-junior-school-fundraiser 

PTFA Summer Fayre – After school on Thursday 4th July on the junior school field 

Sports Day – Wednesday 10th July – with the Juniors in the morning and Infants in the afternoon. There is a reserve date 

of Tuesday 16th July in-case of inclement weather! 

Maths Café – Thursday 11th July – Year 3 and 4 parent/carers are invited into school from 8.30 to share some maths 

challenges with the children! 

Attendance - Congratulations to Hazel, Oak, Mulberry, Beech and Cedar for over 96% attendance!  

I wish you all a wonderful weekend in the sunshine, 

Claire Addis, Executive Headteacher   
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